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Bruce Churchill, Esq.

Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
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Washington, DC 20036

In the Matter of
GPU NUCLEAR CORPORATION, ET AL.
(Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit No. 1)
Docke® No. 50-289 OLA-1 & OLA-2
(Stean Generator Plugging Criteria)
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Dear Mr./Ohurchill:
Enclosed per your request is a copy of TMIA's comments on the Staff's proposed
no significant hazards consideration finding for TSCR No. 153.
Sincerely,

Ml

Mary E. Yagner
Counsel fbr NRC Staff

Enclosure: As stated
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